
 

 

Friday 9th November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Reception Trip  
 

To:    Lyric Theatre, Hammersmith   

Date:          Wednesday 12th December 

Leaving School at:        10.30am 

Returning by:        2.30pm 

Travelling by:        Bus 

 

Please make sure your child is wearing full school uniform, comfortable shoes and a coat 

suitable for the weather. We will be watching a show about Father Christmas which will 

encourage the children to describe their exciting theatre experience to their families. 
 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to help us fund the trip. Please note that 

this is not compulsory and no child will be refused a place. However, if we do not receive 

sufficient contributions the trip may be unable to go ahead. 
 

Children will need a Packed Lunch for the trip. Please ensure that children have no sweets or 

fizzy drinks in their packed lunch. All children in this year group are automatically entitled to 

a school packed lunch, please indicate below if you would like a school Packed Lunch for the trip. 
 

Regards, 
 

Ms McNiffe & Ms Virdee 

Class Teachers 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

Please return to the Class Teacher by Friday 23rd November. 

 

I give permission for my child, ____________________________________________ of _____________________________ Class 
 

to attend the trip to The Lyric Theatre on Wednesday 12th December. 

 

My child will require a School Packed Lunch 

        

          

Signed ____________________________________________________________________________________      Parent/Carer    


